
Halloween at Paddock

Time:
Parade at 10:30 am on Friday, October 29th. Remember Paddock has a half day of school. 
Dismissal will be at 12:00 pm.

Route:
Students will parade around the track behind our building. Parents, family and friends are 
invited to view from the center of the track. Sidewalks are located around the perimeter of the 
building to access the track. 

Rain Plan: If it is raining, students will parade through the hallways and gym. Unfortunately, 
families will not be able to access the inside of the building if it is raining due to current Covid 
policies. 

Costumes:
This is an opportunity for students to share their costumes. For time and safety reasons 
please remember the following guidelines: 

Costumes must be appropriate for school. Students will not be allowed to wear 
costumes that are bloody or of a violent nature (including any pretend weapons).

Costumes must be worn over regular clothes. We do not have time or space to provide 
private changing areas.

Masks, face paint, and carried items are not allowed.

Students should bring costumes to school in a paper bag labeled with their name. Staple 
or tape the bag closed to ensure that nothing is lost. Staff will help students put on and take 
off the costume before and after the parade.

Fall Fun:
If you prefer your child to refrain from participating in Halloween activities due to 
family/religious beliefs, we invite them to take part in a Fall Celebration in the library. Please 
notify your child’s teacher if your child will participate in this alternative event. 


